
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

On the 27th May we held an in-house Show Jumping evening. It was a 

huge success, well done to everyone who came and participated. We ran 

a variety of different classes, from clear rounds to speed rounds and 

below is a list of the results. 

 

Speed class (70cm): 

Nicolas Yu & Bentley – 1st 

Gabby Thomas & Jigsaw – 2nd 

Annabel Dyson & Koenigsberg (Bertie) – 3rd 

Sofia Paymaster & Luminous – 4th 

Velvet Lung & Anneka – 5th 

Amelia Qvist & Anneka – 6th 

 

80cm Class: 

Annabel Dyson & Koenigsberg (Bertie) – 1st 

Nicolas Yu & Bentley – 2nd 

Sammie Lam & Anneka – 3rd 

 

60cm Class: 

Velvet Lung & Anneka – 1st 

Charli Haddican & Blondie – 2nd 

Rachel Mason & Mr Hector – 3rd 



  

On Sunday 15th May BREC held a Derby competition. This competition is 

held once a year and has a combination of Show Jumps, Cross Country 

jumps and the bank! The idea of the competition is to clear all of the 

obstacles on the course in the quickest time. There were 2 classes in which 

we competed; the 50cm and the 80cm. Below are the LWSC results of from 

each class.  

 

50cm Class: 

Annabel Dyson & Anneka – 1st 

Nicolas Yu & Bentley – 3rd 

Leigh Thomas & Fun Faster – 4th 

 

80cm Class: 

Katie Chan & Sebastien – 5th 
 



  

 

 

 

 

Opening Hours 

Reminder to all riders that from the beginning of June 2016 all lights will be 

turned off and gate will be locked from 10:00 pm to 06:00 am.  The stables will 

be closed to everyone including both full and part liveries during these time.  

 

Parking 

Please be reminded that we have a large car park about a hundred metres away 

from the stable.  Please do not park in the yard or the drive way opposite the 

stable as this causes problems with residents. 
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As you are all aware, summer here in Hong Kong can be very hot and humid 

therefore making it quite hard work for the horses. Because of this, between 

the months of June & September inclusive, we will be limiting the use and 

exercising of horses between the times of 11:00 and 15:00.  Sorry for any 

inconvenience. Also, as the weather is starting to get hotter all riders are 

encouraged to bring water to their riding sessions. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The dates for the summer camps have been confirmed and are as follows: 

General Camp: 6th - 8th July & 10th – 12th August 

Show Jumping specific camp: 11th – 13th July 

Dressage specific camp: 25th – 27th July 

 

If you are interested in attending any of the camps then please get in touch 

with the office as soon as possible. Places have already started filling up. 

The general camp is open to anyone who is off of the lead rein and 

confident it Walk & Trot.  

The Dressage specific and Show Jumping specific camps are aimed at 

competition riding and are for more experienced riders only. These riders 

will have the option to stay and camp at LWSC. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are going to be running a Gymkhana competition on Friday 10th June 

and this will be aimed at children between the ages of 7 & 12 and it is open 

to anyone off the lead rein.  Gymkhanas are very fun games on horseback. 

There will be a variety of games including the egg & spoon race, the sack 

race, the stepping stone race etc. As well as being fun, these games give 

children a lot of confidence on ponies and are also very good for helping 

them to improve their balance whilst riding. 

If you interested in entering the competition, please get in touch with our 

office staff here at LWSC.  



   

 

 

We are going to be running an in-house dressage competition on Friday 

24th June. The classes will range from Introductory to Elementary. This 

competition will be ran in the evening, and is open to anyone so if you are 

interested in entering the competition, please get in touch with the office 

staff.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For anyone who hasn’t met our newest member of the team yet, here he is. 

His name is Charlie Victor (T126) and arrived with us at the end of May. He is 

settling in very well and appears to be a very affectionate young man. So if 

you’re passing his stable, I’m sure he’d appreciate a quick hello.  

 



 
In attempt to keep any contamination between Hong 

Kong and China to a minimum, please observe the 

sign below, thank you! 

 

 


